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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Jeff Bates 

Sent: Tuesday, February 28,20124:46 PM 

To: Dorothy Menasco 

Subject: RE: Docket 120049-TP 


Thanks, I had been waiting for AT&T to file a corrected letter, but they haven't returned my call. 


Thanks, 


Jeff 


From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Tuesday, February 28,20124:46 PM 
To: Jeff Bates 
Cc: Beth Salak; Matilda Sanders 
Subject: Docket 120049-TP 

Hi Jeff, 

This message serves as confirmation that CLK has updated the title for the above-referenced 
docket to reflect Nextel South rather than Nextel Couth, per RAD/Salak's clarification that the 
cover letter for the agreement was incorrect. 

Dorothy 
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